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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed policy committee substitute for HB 1396 prohibits private schools from requiring a 

student's parent to participate in the Oklahoma Parental Choice Tax Credit. Further, private 

schools are required to provide parents who receive a tax credit with a tuition and fees agreement 

upon enrollment. Lastly, the measure limits tuition and fee increases for private schools 

receiving the tax credit to a standard inflation measure calculated by the State Treasurer.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure as currently written is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the 

state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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